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DEAR COLLEAGUES,

It is a great honor and pleasure to welcome you to the 
XI Serbian Biochemical Society Conference,   “Amazing bio-
chemistry”, in Novi Sad, Serbia. 

Serbian Biochemical Society (SBS) members from sev-
eral faculties and research institutes joined their forces to or-
ganize this two-day conference: Faculty of Sciences, Faculty 
of Medicine, and Faculty of Agriculture from the University 
of Novi Sad, Faculty of Chemistry, Faculty of Pharmacy, 
Faculty of Medicine, Institute for biological research Siniša 
Stanković, Institute for Applied Nuclear Energy, Vinča Insti-
tute of Nuclear Science, Institute for Chemistry, Technology 
and Metallurgy, Institute for Multidisciplinary Research, In-
novation Centre – Faculty of Chemistry from University of 
Belgrade, Faculty of Sciences and Mathematics, University 
of Kragujevac, and Faculty of Medicine, University of Niš. 

We strongly believe the XI SBS Conference will be a 
successful gathering of molecular life scientists from Serbia 
and colleagues from the region and beyond. The scientific 
program will be headed by the plenary lecturer Istvàn Zupkó, 
the Diaspora Lecturer Brankica Janković, and 7 invited lec-
turers. The Conference will provide an excellent opportunity 

to showcase our latest research results, exchange new and 
inspiring ideas, and establish novel collaborations.

The special issue of Biologia Serbica covers mini-re-
views written by the plenary and invited lecturers that ad-
dress various aspects of molecular life sciences, particularly 
related to biochemistry and molecular biology. We would 
like to thank prof. Željko Popović, Managing Editor of the 
Journal and the whole Editorial board. We would also like to 
thank all members of the Scientific and the Organizing Com-
mittee for their efforts to make this conference successful. 
We are very grateful to the conference sponsors: Multidisci-
plinary Digital Publishing Institute-MDPI, Analysis d.o.o., 
KEFO d.o.o., BioDiagnostica Laboratory, Labena d.o.o.,  RTC 
d.o.o., Alfamed d.o.o., Superlab and Rotary Club Alma Mos 
Novi Sad, hoping to extend our collaboration in the coming 
years.  Last, but not least, we would like to thank all par-
ticipants of the Conference and wish them fruitful sessions 
and an enjoyable stay in Novi Sad. More information on the 
conference can be found on the website https://biochemistry-
conference.org.rs/.
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